
Project Update: September 2017 

The team is excited and getting ready, tomorrow we will start surveying our sites. 

Also when I was in the USA I presented our project in the Maldives and Rufford small 

grant at Scripps Institute of Oceanography, UCSD. It was a success! 

The team started the surveys and we found a decline from 40% to 0% since 2016. 

Graph from site 1. 
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We are also getting ready for the student field trip later this week. 

 

 
New site 



The undergraduate course was a success! We had 55 students mainly female, plus 

lectures and teachers. 

 

 

 



 

 



 


